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Dear Parents, Carers and Families, 
 
The Easter Decorated Egg competition entries were absolutely ‘eggcellent’ and it was very 
obvious that a lot of thought, time and hard work had been spent on them; well done to 
everyone who entered. It was ‘eggstremely’ difficult to choose the final winners from all the 
‘eggceptional’ creations: 
           1st          2nd             3rd   
Year 1:  Olive Humble  Henry Kyme   Mason Feetham 
Year 2:  Isla Campbell  Joey Evans   Lilly Doran 
Year 3:  Joseph Johnson  Hope Readman  Farrah Millington 
Year 4:  Jessica Carter  Aaron Park   Stuart Hobday 
Year 5:  Mark Kuzhel   Ellie-Rose Beard  Darcey Rice 
Year 6:  Abbie Williams  Isabelle MacDonald  Annabelle Young 
 
Early Years went on a ‘cracking’ parade around school today in their Easter bonnets; the 
children were very proud of their creations and rightly so. Well done Early Years. The 
winners in our Early Years are: 
 
            1st          2nd             3rd 
Nursery AM: Robyn Marshall  Lincoln Mohan  Mya Harkin 
Nursery PM: Bodhi Millington  Cole McCaffrey  Penny Duke 
Reception: Laila Reed   Isla-Rose Lowndes  Jake Stephenson  
 
Sponsored Spelling event 2023 for Y1 to Y6.  Sponsor forms and spellings have been sent 
home this week and all funds raised will go towards our Family Day on Friday, 7 July.  
Thank you in anticipation of your support.  All spellings are those which the children have 
learnt during the year and so this will act as revision for them. 
 
Today we say a big thank you and goodbye to Miss Williams who has been covering Mrs 
Rhodes’ maternity leave in our Nursery. We wish Miss Williams well and good luck as she 
goes onto her next teaching role.  Best wishes to you Miss Williams from all at Newcomen 
Primary School. 
 
A warm welcome back to our Mrs Rhodes.  We hope you had a restful maternity leave and 
we are so happy to have you back at Newcomen after the Easter break.  We have really 
missed you. 
 
We thank all our pupils who have been on school trips this week for their outstanding 
behaviour and good manners. You have all been positive and inspiring role models for our 
school.  
 
 
Key Stage 1: Congratulations to Mrs Tickle’s class, for receiving a visit from Leonardo this 
week. 96% of the children scored 100% in their spelling test.  Well done Class 3! 
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Key Stage 2: Congratulations to Mr Riches class for receiving a visit from Leonardo this 
week. 96% of the children scored 100% in their spelling test. Well done Class 8! 
 
Our birthday children for this week are:  Ethan Byrne, Archie Campbell-Jarvis, 
Rae Campbell-Jarvis, Jack Wright, Maria Iakovou, Hannah Mitchell, Sophie Clarke and 
Skye Roberts.  
  
Celebrating birthdays over the Easter break are: Genesse Blackett, Idrees Mohammed, 
Aiden-James Nicholson, Emily Waring, Jasmine Canwell, Parker Fawcett, Jacob Hopper, 
Noah Millward, Elise Hannaway, Hunter Lee, Logan Byrne, Amelia Lewis, Jacob Varney 
and Abigail Dexter.  Very many happy returns to you all. 
 
Read, Enjoy and Discover Award (Reading for Pleasure): Ollie Harkin, Autumn Campbell-
Wilson, Isabelle Pidgeon, Willow Puckrin, Lola Beckett, Elena Learman, Xavier Kirk, Farrah 
Millington, Clayton Wearmouth, Tommy-Jay Cox, Isaac Wilson, Spencer Main, Leo Lucas-
Barker, Olivia Baltrukevica, Ayana Stonehouse, Hope Readman and Ajai Kennedy. 
 
Out of School Achievements:  
Connor Sharkey – Swim England learn to swim stage 2 and Duckling stages 3 & 4. 
 
Class attendance this week goes to Mrs Cook’s class with 98.2%. Well done Class 5! 
 
Tidiest cloakroom: Mrs Cook’s class. Well done Class 5! 
 
Best kept toilets: Year 4 (a great improvement.) 
 
School breaks up today for the Easter break and will re-open on Monday, 17 April 2023. 
 
Y6 Easter School:  
 
Tuesday 11 April, Wednesday 12 April from 9am - 12 noon  
Thursday 13 April from 9am - 12.30pm - a later finish so they can enjoy a pizza treat (or a 
different treat of their choice)  
 
 
 

Have a lovely Easter everyone and take good care 
Miss Pusztai x 

Staff and Governors of Newcomen Primary School 
 


